Social Value Consultation 
Dynamic Purchasing System for the provision of supported housing, outreach, day opportunities, ISFs and respite for adults with complex needs.
The Social Value Act 2012 requires local authorities, prior to conducting tenders for services, to undertake consultation on how Social Value can be achieved through the provision of the Service. 
The Council has identified the following areas of Social Value that can be obtained through the provision of this service, but is keen to hear from interested parties if they consider the areas identified as appropriate or if there are any views of other areas that can be included.
	WBC Strategy 
	Social Value through Commissioning

	Opportunities for the most vulnerable
	Deliver opportunities for employment and training of people with disabilities including, learning difficulties and mental health conditions.

	
	Ethical Care

	
	Training opportunities for young people including Work place schemes for schools and colleges which may aid recruitment.

	Grow a strong economy for all
	Commitment to paying the local living wage to staff employed in the delivery of this contract

	
	Supporting the Local Economy

	
	Supporting small Business’

	
	Employment and training opportunities for young people to ensure a skilled workforce for the future, including Apprenticeship opportunities in the delivery of this contract.

	Build strong, active and resilient communities
	Provision of volunteering and education

	
	Developing the local third sector and encouraging volunteering

	
	Equality and diversity in the provision and operation of services, including a workforce that is representative of the communities we serve.

	
	Promote the safeguarding and welfare of vulnerable adults, young people and children.

	
	Service provision that supports the improvement of the health and wellbeing of local residents including employees.

	Create a place to be proud of
	Minimising Environmental impact

	
	Fair Employment

	
	Community Engagement



[bookmark: _GoBack]Please email me at mrhule@warrington.gov.uk if you have any further views or areas which you feel should be considered and included.
